
USS Midwest, 

 

        The Midwest is slowing down on membership, Our steam seems to be fading away.  Is our region 

trying to move forward with our anchor down.  As we push forward to our next port of 80% due by 

March 11,2020 we sit at 78.232%.  We currently have 5 Detachments over 80%.  Congratulations to 

South Dakota, who is now at 106.751% but still has work to do with their renewals at 81.71% needing 

only 138 members to hit 100% in renewals.  Since the beginning of our 2020 membership years we had 

some Detachments who were looking good then I guess decided to to go into hibernation because it got 

cold.  Gentleman, i know as strong as our region is we can reach 100% in membership.  We are a team 

so lets reach out to each other if we need help with membership. 

 

For God and Country, 

 

Juan R. Torres 

Membership Committeeman-Midwest Region 

2019-2020 


